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Special interest 

 The Shawl Knitting Ministry and the    
Rosary Guild are in need of coordinators 
for this ministry!  Please contact the        
parish office if you’re interested in     
helping to coordinate either of these      
ministries!  Where is the Holy Spirit       
calling you to be?  
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Unique in the classical music world due to its dedication to works 
for violin and cello ensemble, Duo-B is quickly earning praise for 
their passionate musical commitment, creative style, and original 
programming.   
 
The Duo B performance at St. Anastasia on January 8th, was 
streamed live on the parish Facebook page and our web site for 
those who are homebound.  Please keep an eye out in the bulletin 
for updates on all future concerts!     
 
Your love offerings in support of this concert series is appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your generosity! 

Below is next concert  

in the series!  
 

Don’t miss it! 

The St. Anastasia Concert Series is in full swing! 



What has Youth Ministry been up to? 

Catholic 
Charities 

 

March 

For Life 

2021 
 

Some of our 
youth group 
joined others 
in the March 

For Life taking 
part in the 

Bishop’s Mass 
and a  

car caravan 
through 

downtown  
St. Augustine! 

 
The message 
that all life is 
precious is a 
wonderful  

lesson for our 
youth to 
learn! St. Anastasia’s own Jenny Albanesi 

and St. Joseph Academy student, 
Taylor Verdugo assisted in Altar 

serving the Bishops Mass! 

Our Youth Ministry once again provided our 
beautiful luminaries so that we may honor 
and remember our loved ones.  Thank you 
for the love offerings to the Youth Ministry!!  
We placed 104 luminaries and raised $618. 

Our Youth Group had a visit from two Seminarians,  
St. Augustine local, Filippo Schiavo and Andrew Lands 
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Preparing Our Children! 

Reflection: 
 

“Trying to do the Lord’s work in your own strength is the most  
confusing, exhausting, and tedious of all work. But when you are filled 
with the Holy Spirit, then the ministry of Jesus just flows out of you.”  

 

—Corrie Ten Boom  

Our children have been busy with preparing for their sacraments!  Denise and the Formation Team spend much time and 
consideration in planning for the First Reconciliation workshops and the Confirmation Candidate Sponsor luncheon to insure 
that the children in our Formation and Education programs grow closer to Christ by building their faith and prayer life. 

https://www.crosswalk.com/faith/spiritual-life/10-supernatural-ways-the-holy-spirit-wants-to-empower-you.html

